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March 10, 2017 
 
Blondy Jhune Bridges Construction Update #16 
 
Dear All, 
 
This week the contractor, design engineer, and the city staff have resolved a few issues involving 
some erroneous survey 
work and plan 
interpretations.  The project 
was stopped for about two 
weeks while the issues were 
ironed out and fixed.  The 
work is back to full swing.  
Both bridges are being 
prepared for the decking 
pieces, and the slabs will be 
poured soon.  All but two 
retaining walls have been 
poured. 
 

In the photo above, the contractor is placing blue bracing members 
along the right 
side of the photo 
to support the 
deck pieces.  The 
pieces fit together 
like large Legos. 
 
If your driveway 
is impacted by the 
project, please 
contact me to verify we have your driveway plans correct. 

 
The contractor is planning make up some of the lost time, and the estimated bridge openings are 
still scheduled for mid-May 2017.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stanton Foerster, PE 
Public Works Director/City Engineer 
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